
GROOMER TRAINING 
Groomer training and refresher information will again be required for any club member who is 
interested in volunteering. Care and use of upgraded equipment is in flux all the time, so even if you 
groomed last year, you will need to get the updated information. There will be a session held on 
Saturday, November 10, 2018 at 1pm, located at the club’s groomer barn at 23 Uncas Road in Inlet. 
Please contact Dick Conversano, phone 516-641-7737 to let him know if you will attend or to arrange a 
different training time if you can’t be there on November 10th. 
 


